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Dear Parents, 
Year 5 Space Centre Trip 

Tuesday 26th September 2023 
 
 
To help the children with their science topic this term on Space we have arranged a visit to 
The Space Centre in Leicester. 
 
The visit will be on Tuesday 26th September. Due to the distance of the Space Centre, your 
child needs to be at school 8am as the coach will leave promptly at 8.15am. The children will 
arrive back for 3.15pm. We ask that your child wears sensible footwear and brings warm 
clothing as well as a waterproof coat. They will be expected to wear normal school uniform on 
the day. Children will also need a packed lunch. If your child is entitled to free school meals, 
and requires school to provide a packed lunch, please inform the school office no later than 
Monday 18th September 2023. 
 
The cost of the trip is 'The cost of the trip is £37.77 per pupil but we will subsidise this to  
reduce the cost to parents to £20.00 per pupil. This  must be paid on Parentmail  no later than 
Monday 18th September. To help with the cost of this trip, you can now pay instalments on 
Parentmail, however the full amount must be paid by the 18th September.  Parental voluntary 
contributions will be welcomed for this trip. The school reserves the right to cancel the trip 
should it consider that the net cost after taking into account voluntary contributions, is 
uneconomic.  
  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Mrs S Hall 
Executive Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 


